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October 1, 2018 
 
Via Email 
Mr. Duane Parrish, Director 
South Carolina Department of Parks, Recreation, and Tourism 
1205 Pendleton St. 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 
 
Dear Director Parrish: 
 
The Executive Subcommittee appreciates the South Carolina Department of Parks, Recreation, and Tourism’s (SCPRT) 
partnership in the oversight process.  As follow-up from the agency’s September 27, 2018 meeting, the Subcommittee seeks 
additional information from the agency.  Please provide this information by Friday, October 19, 2018. 
 

1. Please provide a list of proposals the agency has issued during the last year for construction or vendor services up to 
$100,000, names of the entities which have submitted bids for the proposals, and each entity awarded a bid. 

2. Please provide information on the number of attempted hacks into the agency’s data systems during the last year. 
 
In responding to these questions, please remember the Committee’s expectations which are provided in the Committee’s 
Standard Practice 9.  The Subcommittee looks forward to working collaboratively with the agency during the oversight process.  
Thank you and your team for your service to the citizens of South Carolina. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gary E. Clary 
Subcommittee Chair 

 
cc: The Honorable Laurie Slade Funderburk 

The Honorable Wm. Weston J. Newton 
The Honorable Robert Q. Williams 


